
 

 

 

 

Thank you for serving 

next week 

 

Security & Reception 

                                                                                                                                             

Robert Wallace 

David Surgenor 

Andy Galbraith 

 

 

Offering duty 

 

Dessie Dean 

Peter Sterritt 

Junior Taggart 

Andrew Crozier 

Paul Wilson 

David Francis 

Colin Wilson 

John McKnight 

            

 

 

Announcements 

 

Items for the next  

news sheet should  

be with Ruby by  

10pm on Tuesday –  

9181 7916 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week 

Sunday 

6.30pm     Prayer meeting 

8.15pm     Youth Fellowship 

Tuesday 

10.00am    Chat & Hobby Huddle 

7.30pm      Bowling Club  

8.00pm      Missions - Gideons International 
Wednesday 

10.00am    Wednesday Club 

7.30pm      Choir practice 

Friday 

8.00pm      Mainly4Men (Ladies invited tonight) 
Saturday 

7.30pm      Youth Club 

 

Sunday 6th May 

11.00am    Mr Melvin Kelly (OMS) 

7.00pm      Mr Richard Tregaskis 

 

PLEASE NOTE THE EARLY MORNING 

PRAY MEETING WILL BE ON 13th MAY. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GREENWELL STREET 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 
'Jesus Christ - Lord of the Church, Light of the World.'  

 

'The Lord is gracious and compassionate, 

slow to anger and rich in love.' 
Psalm 145:8 

 

 

 

29th April 2018 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

      11.00am Morning Service - Mr Richard Tregaskis 

      Bible reading: Luke 8 

       

                  

       7.00pm    Evening Service - Rev Paul Bailie 

        
We are happy you are able to be with us today and we trust you  

will know the Lord’s blessing. Please join us for tea/coffee/juice  

in the Welcome Area after the services. 

If we can be of any assistance to you, please speak to one of 
the stewards on the door or fill in the card available in the pew. 

 

'LITTLE LIGHTS' for all babies and children up to Pre-school  

age is available in the McDowell Room. During the service  

children, Primary 1-7 will leave for Sunday School. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Minister: Rev Norman McAuley -  

tel. 028 9182 8361 

Assistant: Mr Richard Tregaskis -  

tel. 07999 522685 

Website: www.greenwellstreet.org 

Registered Charity in Northern Ireland (NIC 105225) 
 



 

 

MAINLY 4 MEN 

 

The next meeting of the 

M4M will be held on 

Friday 4th May at 

8pm in the Upper Room. 

Guest sings are  

'The Morrisons' 

and this meeting is open 

to all the ladies of the  

church to come along 

and enjoy a night of  

worship and fellowship. 

Supper is served after 

the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SU SUMMER TEAMS 

 

Information about the SU 

summer camps 

and teams is posted on the 

missions 

notice board. Any young 

people/ 

students doing summer 

mission 

work, support forms are 

available  

from the Missions notice 

board. 

 

 

 

 

ELECTION OF 

CONGREGATIONAL 

COMMITTEE 

 

We are due to elect a new 

Congregational Committee. 

As such, the voter's list has 

been placed at the Office Counter 

and in the Church vestibule. 

Members should check that 

their name appears. 

Should any member of the 

congregation who claims to  

be a voting member desire to  

make an objection regarding 

any name on the list, or 

omitted from the list, they shall 

lodge their objections, with their 

reasons in writing, with the 

Clerk of Session (Dave Francis) 

within a week of the first 

publication of the lists. 

Voting papers will be available 

from next week and should be 

returned by Sunday 20th May. 

 

 

MUSIC BOX 

Following the success of our 

ladies trip to the Music Box 

last December we are thinking of 

organising a trip this year. 

Please put your name on the list 

at the back of the church to 

express interest. 

 

 

 

 

CHURCH FAMILY DAY 

will be held on Saturday 

12th May from 3-6pm. 

A varied programme has been 

organised and it is hoped that 

as many as possible will come 

along with family and friends. 

 

 

 

 

 

RENDEZVOUS 

 

The Rendezvous team would like  

to thank their faithful friends who 

have supported them again this session. 

To everyone who supplied baked  

items, spoke or sang your contributions 

enabled us to ensure our members had  

an enjoyable time of fun, food and 

fellowship.  

 

 

 

 

ORGANISATIONS 

 

If your organisation is cancelled for any  

reason any evening, or you are not using  

the property, please inform the  

Caretaker, Mr Ronnie Morrow 

(07790 933951) or (9181 7697)  

so he can manage the heating/closing  

up procedures. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE NEXT STEP 

11th - 13th May 

at Mountsandel Christian 

Fellowship. 

 

A weekend to explore your 

next step into Bible 

translation. Is God calling you 

deeper into His mission, His 

work and His world?  

The Next Step is your 

opportunity to see how your 

skills and experience could  

play a vital role. For more 

information  

and to register visit: 

https://www.wycliffe.org.uk/ 

get-involved/events/the -next- 

step/register/ 

 

 

 

 


